
Shareholder’s Right 
 
Shareholders’ Communication and Investor Relations 

 

The Board views the AGM as the primary forum to communicate with 

shareholders while the Extraordinary General Meetings (“EGM”) are held as and 

when required.  Shareholders will receive annual reports and  notices of AGM, 

which are sent out at least twenty-one (21) calendar days before the date of the 

AGM. In addition, the Notice of AGM/EGM will be advertised in the newspapers. 

The Board encourages shareholders to attend the forthcoming AGM and 

undertake to answer all questions raised by the shareholders. 

 

The proceedings of the AGM included a question and answer session in which the 

Chairman of the Meeting would invite shareholders to raise questions on the 

Company’s Financial Statements and other items for adoption at the Meeting, 

before putting a resolution to vote. The Executive Chairman ensures that 

sufficient opportunities are given for shareholders to raise issues relating to the 

affairs of the Company and that adequate responses are given. 

 

The results of all the resolutions set out in the Notice of the AGM will be 

announced on the same day via Bursa LINK, which is accessible on Bursa 

Securities’ and the Company’s websites. 

 

The Board ensures that full information of the Directors who are retiring at the 

AGM and willing to serve if re-elected are disclosed in the Notice of the AGM. 

 

An explanatory note facilitating full understanding and evaluation of issues 

involved in the proposed resolution accompanying each item of special business is 

included in the Notice of the AGM. 

 


